

DG News

23 July 2023



Dear fellow Rotarians,

Hope you are well.

One of the many reasons to write to you is to update and share with you the good work club members are doing in our District, Rotary in Great Britain & Ireland and Rotary worldwide. Hence, from time to time I will be posting Rotary events, new developments and challenging issues we are facing as an organisation.



Membership is one of the most important issues facing Rotary at present. We need to recruit new members to our wonderful organisation. Currently there are 1,094 members in District 1210, the lowest in our history.

Hence my personal appeal to you is to try and recruit a member - a friend, a family member or someone well known to you. 'Each one bring one' may well be a good way forward. Involving your family/ friends in club projects and fellowship events could also be a good opportunity to gain new members.

During the last two weeks I have visited Rotarians at Bloxwich Phoenix, Dudley, Ellesmere, Leek, Market Drayton, Newport Lite, Six Towns, Walsall, and Wem. It was wonderful to enjoy the fellowship and warmth of our members. I am grateful for the hospitality and kind words of appreciation. It is great to know the good work our clubs are

doing in communities, both local and elsewhere in the world, that are making a difference to people's lives. These projects create an impact in our communities and is also an opportunity to recruit new members.

On Sunday, I travelled to South Shropshire to visit the Rotary organised Ludlow Dog Day Fortunately the weather was kind for the event.

If you have any pictures of your club projects which shows 'Rotary in Action' please do email them to me. It is all about sharing your ideas and working together.

Bye for now.

Best wishes and take good care.

Enjoy Rotary!

Mukunda Chidrawar. District Governor



